
CCPC Minutes 
              07-25-2024     
                     

Members present: Jamie Reynolds, Bob Franzen, Tom Erlandson, Bob Dando, Dottie Lauricello, Martha Anderson, 
Dan McCanna, Jacob Bodway, Steve Sandberg 

Guests: Mary Erlandson, Pat Sandberg, Sandy Reynolds, Jan McCanna, Betty Lou Cheney, Otto Anderson 

 

The meeting was held at Erlandson Park and was called to order at 4:10 pm by Bob.  
 
The minutes had been emailed to all, reviewed and accepted as written.  
 
Jamie presented the operations report. The 4-wheeler that was stolen was not recovered. The money 
from the insurance claim will be used to purchase a new one and it will be received next week. The 
2024 parks and DPF operations and maintenance plan was reviewed.  
The Luensman bathroom is nearing completion, some electrical work needs to be completed and it will 
finally be finished. The work on the creek area will begin next week. Pat will repair and finish the trail 
area near the new forest road. The Town of Portland contacted Bob regarding the view scape area at 
the park.                                                                                                                                         
The parking lot on Eggleston Hill Rd is awaiting the ditching and pipe by the Town of North Harmony. 
The  fiber optic cable work there has been completed.   
Erlandson Park water test passed. The drinking fountain is not working properly and is being checked.  
The Kimball Stand lean-to squatters have been removed.  
Harris Hollow bridge is completed and graded. It will open next week for hiking etc. 
The North Hill property trash has been removed and rocks have been placed  to block the driveway.  
Jamie explained he will now be our Parks  Dept. contact and  in charge of day-to-day  operations(other 
than Pats work), scheduling, and easements.  
 
Twan sent an update on the waterway work. They are working on a 20-mile section of Cassadaga 
creek- Kabob to Falconer Ellicott launch.  
 
Jacob stated the new Trail mapping app - Avenza is up and running- all trails in the county are 
accessible on it. He has placards to place on/in the sign-in boxes with the QR code for easy access.  
Work will begin  Brokenstraw to Titus Rd next week. Phase 4 will be completed soon.  
 
Tom gave a brief history and highlights of the 72-acre park  Erlandson Park.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:56 
A picnic was held after the meeting at the park pavilion. 
The next meeting will be August 22 at Luensman Park. 
                                                            


